
 

 

Chris Codd 

Senior Regulatory Advisor 

Direct Line: 587-315-1077 

Email: chris_codd@transalta.com 

March 25, 2019 

 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge St 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Utility Remuneration and Responding to Distributed Energy Resources 
Consultation Initiation and Notice of Cost Awards Process 
Board File Numbers: EB-2018-0287 and EB-2018-0288 

In accordance with the Board’s letter of March 15, 2019, TransAlta Corporation intends to 
participate in both the Utility Remuneration and Responding to Distributed Energy Resources 
consultations (EB-2018-0287 and EB-2018-0288). 

TransAlta owns and operates generation facilities in Ontario and is active in Ontario’s electricity 
markets.  TransAlta is interested in these consultations to understand how DERs and utility 
remuneration will affect Ontario’s competitive electricity markets, and to understand potential 
opportunities to help Ontario’s utilities find cost effective ways to use generation resources. 

TransAlta looks forward to participating in these consultations. 

Yours truly, 

TRANSALTA CORPORATION 

CHRIS CODD 
Senior Regulatory Advisor 


